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To: Amanda Howard 

RE: Railway viability report - 

PS36 Sharpness {Berkeley 

cluster) 

Hi Amanda 

We have had communications with WWT and 

they are now aware of the May 2021 HRA, we 

are happy to accept an updated consultation 

response from them before midnight 21 July. 

Councillors considered the Local Plan at 

meetings of Environment Committee on 20 April 

2021 and Council on 29 April 2021 and by 

majority vote approved the Regulation 19 

Consultation with the HRA information available 

to them at that time. 

If you feel the current draft plan is not legally 

compliant or sound you can submit your 

comments through the consultation which will be 
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